Jennifer L. Hall

From: Tim Erney <terney@kittelson.com>

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 1:06 PM

To: Rafael Cobian; Gibran Hadj-Chikh; Linda Johnson
Subject: RE: City of Anaheim presentation of transit vendors
Categories: Red Category

Here is some more information:

Kittelson has been conducting transit planning, operations and design projects across the county for the last 35

years. Locally, Kittelson staff have been involved with both the Central Harbor Boulevard Transit Corridor Study for
OCTA and the previous version of the Anaheim Rapid Connection (ARC) project. In addition, Kittelson has been working
on several projects directly for the City through their traffic engineering on-call and is currently engaged with the City as
part of their Beach Boulevard Corridor Study with OCTA.

Tim A. Erney, AICP/PTP/CTP
Senior Principal / West Region Bu

714.468.1181 {direct)
{eotl)

From: Rafael Cobian <RCobian@anaheim.net>

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 12:52 PM

To: Tim Erney <terney@kittelson.com>; Gibran Hadj-Chikh <ghadj-chikh@kittelson.com>; Linda Johnson
<Uohnson@anaheim.net>

Subject: RE: City of Anaheim presentation of transit vendors

You, and the firm., _Just trying to paint a picture.

Rafael Cobnah, PF, I FFD GA
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(714) 765-4991

From: Tim Erney <terney@kittelson.com>

Sent: Monday, December 02, 2019 12:51 PM

To: Rafael Cobian <RCobian@anaheim.net>; Gibran Hadj-Chikh <ghadj-chikh@kittelson.com>; Linda Johnson
<Uohnson@anaheim.net>

Subject: RE: City of Anaheim presentation of transit vendors

Me or the firm?



